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Dear Trinity families, 

 

We have had a momentous week here at Trinity– our Year 4s have been on their first ever residential trip! This 

will become a tradition now here at Trinity where life long memories are made.  We will be blogging the photos 

soon so  do have a look and check out all of the fun they had.  

 

Don’t forget– next Friday is Sports Day. Today you will have received a letter outlining the plan for the day with 

information on timings and locations. We look forward to seeing you there!   

 

As ever, I wish you the very best of weekends, full of rest and fun, ready for learning on Monday. 

 

 

 

 

Darren Janes 

 

Head of School 

 

Primary Phase 

Trinity all Through School 

Friday 22nd June 2018 
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 Dates for the Diary  

25/06/18 2.30pm– 3.00p, Logan Lee Gets His Kicks performance  

27/06/2018 10.05am– 10.25am RA class assembly  

29/06/2018 All day  Sports day  

05/07/2018 3:30pm - 4:30pm  Science fair  

06/07/18 All day and 3.30pm Spanish Day and Parent Workshop 

12/07/18 All day  Year 4 Science Day at Trinity Secondary  

13/07/2018 All day  Diversity day  

20/07/2018 1:45pm Last day of term—half day 

A Super Summer Fair!  
Here are some highlights from our Summer Fair! It was a fantastic day and we raised a staggering amount. We beat last year's 
£4000 and raised over £5000 this year! Thanks again to all of our families that attended and our dedicated PAFT who made the 
magic happen.  

Year 4’s conquer Kingswood!  
This week our Year 4 children went on their first ever residential trip and for some of the children it was the first time they had 
ever stayed away from home. They all had an amazing time abseiling, lazer tagging and not sleeping!   

Spanish Day and Parent 

Workshop  

On Friday  6th July we will be holding a 

Spanish Day  for the children. This will be a 

fun day where the children will get to try 

lots of Spanish themed activities . 

After school there will also be a Spanish 

workshop for the parents. Mrs Varghese will 

be providing more information soon.  
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Reception need your help!  
In Reception we are hoping to create a musical wall like the ones below:  

To do so, we need your help! If you have any items that you think will make a 

good instrument then please can you bring it to the Reception classrooms.  

Items may include things like:  

 Metal bin lids 

 Old saucepans and pots 

 Metal grills/ washboards 

 Old/ broken xylophones 

 Metal/ plastic tubing  

 Large plastic containers (for drums)  

 Plastic crates  


